
February, 2017 

 
A HUGE  thank-you to everyone who helped with the teacher/staff 
appreciation week, the food for coffee breaks, student 
supervision, the food at the luncheon, set up and clean up.  This 
was a huge success and the staff were very grateful for everything 
we did for them.   
Because of YOU this week was very much enjoyed!!! 
 
Marchs car free Fridays will be March 10th.   Please try to 
walk/bike/scoot into school on this day. 
 
We also want to thank Kevin, our dance teacher.  He did an amazing job teaching every child in the school a 
dance for the performances this week.  We are hoping to have him back next year. 
 
Movie night is Friday March 3rd  from 6-8.  We are showing TROLLS.  Come in your PJ’S and bring a blanket and 
get cozy in our gym.  We will have popcorn, water and cookie.  Entry is by donation.  Hope to see you all there. 
 
Our dance has been moved to Friday April 28th from 6-8pm.  It will be a spring fling themed dance.  We will have 
pizza, water, chips, candy bags and of course our famous DJ playing the best music.   There will be prizes though 
out the dance so make sure to stay for the entire dance to collect your prize.  Entry is by donation. 
 
Our walk-a-thon is May 5th.  If you would like to be a part of this committee please contact the fundraising 
committee at northridge.pac.fundraising@gmail.com. We hope to have about 10 people to help out this day 
with counting laps, motivating the kids and handing out prizes. 
 
Check us out on Facebook at https://www.facebook.com/northridgepac/.  It’s a great way to keep up to date on 
what’s going on at the school. 
Don’t forget about our ongoing fundraisers: Country Grocer, Co-op, Cobs Bread, Bottle Depot. 
Check out the school website for more information about these fundraisers. 
 
We are compiling a list of caregivers that offer daycare services, can help on pro D days or can take in kids during 

school closures.  If you would like to be added to this list please send your name, number, email address and 

ages of kids you can care for to l.szteina@gmail.com 

For more information on any of our events or if you have some new ideas please email Linsay Kellow at 

l.szteina@gmail.com   

 

 

 

Thanks for everything from your Northridge PAC 

Next PAC Meeting 

Wednesday, March 15th 

at 6:30pm in the staff 

room 
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